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(For immediate release) 

 
FMC APPOINTS DR. BHATIA AS WOUND CLINIC ASSISTANT MEDICAL DIRECTOR 

 
LANCASTER, Ohio (TBD) – Recently, Dr. Animesh Bhatia was named Fairfield Medical 
Center’s Assistant Medical Director of the Wound Clinic located in Lancaster.  
 
The Wound Clinic at Fairfield Medical Center specializes in healing chronic wounds. The clinic’s 
team of board-certified physicians and wound certified nurses dedicate themselves to treat hard 
to heal wounds that may be a result of diabetes, poor circulation, trauma, surgery or other 
conditions. Many of the patients are completely healed after suffering for months or even years 
after previous treatments failed. The Wound Clinic at FMC, under Medical Director Andrew 
Murry, M.D, offers state-of-the-art equipment, treatments and advanced wound therapies and is 
conveniently located at 135 N. Ewing Street in Lancaster. 
 
Dr. Bhatia now joins Dr. Murry as the new Assistant Medical Director. Dr. Bhatia has been in 
private practice for over ten years as the CEO of Columbus Podiatry and Surgery in 
Columbus, Ohio. He serves as a wound consultant for 3 other area hospitals and over 25 
acute and long-term care facilities in the Central Ohio area. He is a Certified Wound 
Specialist, also a Fellow of both the American Professional Wound Care Association and the 
American Academy of Podiatric Practice Management. 

Dr. Bhatia looks forward to his new role at the Wound Clinic, noting, “I am honored to now 
serve as the Assistant Medical director for the Wound Clinic, and be able to help patients who 
may sometimes have been suffering for years with their condition.” 

For more information about the Wound Clinic at Fairfield Medical Center, please call (740) 
689-6430. 
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